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P.A.C.E. Car Club 

Newsletter 
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Notes from the President – 

 

Happy New Year everyone. We hope you all had a nice holiday. Christmas is always nice to gather with family and 

friends. The weather has been pretty fair so far, but I think the winter is still ahead. Can you believe it is 2025? 

The years are speeding by at lightning speed these days.  

 

Thank you to Parker and Wanda and everyone for taking the meeting in our absence. I hear the meeting was good 

and short. Sorry we could not be there as we always have a good time at our Christmas party. It was pretty scary 

for Billie and I. She is doing well and back at it. A surprise visit from her sister and nephew was a huge healing 

experience. We enjoyed their visit and showed them around just enough to secure a return visit in the very near 

future. 

 

The Giles County/Pulaski Christmas parade was lacking PACE members this year. They changed it from 

Saturday to Sunday because of rain. It was still wet and drizzly that afternoon and evening, so not comfortable 

weather for our cars. I think Stephanie had the only PACE car in the parade. 

 

Our January meeting is Tuesday, January 14th at First National Bank - 6:00pm. This our annual 'Bingo/Italian 

Night' Members are asked to bring Italian dishes, desserts and drinks. Also, this is Bingo night, so bring some 

unwrapped gifts for Bingo prizes. One item per participant is encouraged. See you then!  Since the planning 

meeting on the 3rd at the Kelly’s didn’t work out, we will plan to do the planning during the January meeting. 

 

Note:  End of the year 2024 P.A.C.E. membership count:  Total 98 Club Members & 128 Vehicles   

  

Keep up with what’s going on with the club – READ THE MINUTES.   
 

 

We can’t really cover all the local events in the newsletter, but the following are some of the local web sites you can 

check:  

Tennessee Events: www.memorylanecruisers.net 

Alabama Events:   http://www.oldride.com/events/alabama.html and   http://naraaca.org/calendar.html   
 

Every Saturday morning Cruise-in 8:00 AM to 10:00 AM at the “1st American Filling Station”. Weather 

permitting. 

Monthly Club Meeting 
Tuesday, January 14th, 6:00 PM – This month is "Italian Night/BINGO”, at the First National Bank, Members are 

asked to bring related main dishes, drinks, desserts etc.  If you are staying for “Bingo” bring some unwrapped Bingo 

prizes.  Please plan to stay and have some fun!! 

     
Reminder – Something New – Pick up a Drawing Coupon at the meeting.  ...and as always, guests are 

welcome – please help us grow our membership!!!   

 

 

Club Officers: 

Pres.            Jon Wilson  
Vice Pres.   Parker Francis  

Sectry.        Judy Kelly  

Treas.         Brenda Mc Kinney 

Club E-mail Address:  gijon@citlink.net 
Web Site Address: www.pacecarclub.com 

 

 

 
 

Club E-mail Address:  gijon@citlink.net 

Web Site Address: www.pacecarclub.com 

 

http://www.huntsvillecarscene.com/
http://www.oldride.com/events/alabama.html
http://naraaca.org/calendar.html
http://www.pacecarclub.com/
http://www.pacecarclub.com/
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Club Sponsored/Supported Events  
 

January 2025 – 

Jan. 14th Car Club Meeting, FNB, Italian Night/BINGO Night 

 

February 2025 – 

 Feb.  11th Car Club Meeting, FNB, “Sweetie Night” (Finger Foods/Dessert Contest)  

 

Local Event Calendar  

 

 January 2025 – 

  Jan. - TBD 

 

February 2025 – 

 Feb. - TBD 

   

       

Note:  There are tons of car events going on in the local area and the best source for TN, AL, & KY is 
www.memorylanecruisers.net.  Get the cars out and put some miles on them!! 

 

 

 

P.A.C.E. Car Club Minutes – December 2024 
 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Vice-President, Parker Francis, with Pledge of Allegiance.  December 

birthdays and anniversaries recognized.   Following grace, a wonderful Christmas meal was enjoyed by all.  A 

special thank you to 1st National Bank for providing the ham for the meal and to all our cooks for the other 

foods.  No one should have left hungry!   We shuffled tables and chairs to play “Dirty Santa” and a good time 

was had by all.  Looking forward to a great New Year in 2025.     Respectfully, Judy Kelly       
 

 

 

Editor’s Note:   
Happy New Years…. Let’s make 2025 a great car year!!!  Hope everyone has their cars in for the Winter and 

prepping them for Spring, which is just around the corner.  We have a lot of new members in the club and 

hopefully a lot of new ideas!!  We can make 2025 the best ever!!!  Keep in mind, if you take photos at any car 

events, please pass them along for possible publication in our newsletter.   

Newsletter Editor – Lee Kelly   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.memorylanecruisers.net/


 

3 

P.A.C.E. Club Photos – January 2025 

 

January 4th –    1St American Filling Station – Spontaneous Dennis Edwards look-a-like day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yes Vergil – There are now car related things to do during the long 

winter months in Pulaski, TN.  The cruise-in at the 1st American Filling will 

continue every Saturday from 8:00 AM – 10:00 PM.  Drive whatever you want 

just come hang out!!  All are welcome “BIG” and “SMALL”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

         P.A.C.E. Club Sponsors 

First National Bank, Pulaski, TN 

Rackley Technologies, Pulaski, TN 


